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Dear Mr. Minister,
	I am sending you this letter to share my opinion of the world we live in now. First, I would like to talk to you about how the world was.
	The world used to be much more fun and humane. People were sharing things, they didn’t care about mobiles or other electronic devices. The only thing they cared about was having enough money, water, food, shelter to cut back on everything, to be healthy. In the past, the families were very united, and they always supported each other in the difficult times. The children were happy with the little things and they never made complaints. 
	Now the world has changed, it has become more developed, but that does not mean that is always good.
Every evening on the news I hear robberies and murders. For example, at a café that I often visit with my father to enjoy a fresh juice, a man, without reason shoot innocent people. Fortunately, the four individuals who were inside only got injured slightly. 
	Dear Minister, I am only 11 years old and I am afraid and concerned by all that is occurring in Cyprus as well as in other countries. I have fears of how society will evolve in future years. At this point, I would like to share my opinion on how we could change the world towards a better future. We could invent a device, of which would be placed in all cars and in which individual would need blow, in order for the car engines’ to start. If the individual of the car is under the influence of drugs and / or alcohol then the engine will not start. Furthermore, we could invent an application for all smartphones where the phone automatically turn off for 1 hour in order to have physical communications with others.
	Dear Minister, I really thank you for taking the time to read my letter and concerns and I hope that you would consider some of my suggestions. 
Your sincerely
Year 6 students
	Xenion Junior School
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